May 4, 2015
Meeting Minutes Department of Applied Sciences
Members Present:  Grady Blount, Theresa Sadler, Tina Lancaster, Annette Taggart
Continued the discussion of the curriculum revision, specifically the report being prepared for Dean Donham.  We specifically discussed the course description for BAAS 301, wanting to put more emphasis on the research and communications aspects of the course.  Homework, to develop a course description that adequately describes applied science for a more clear understanding of the program.  
Further homework, to develop a 50 word summary of ‘What is Applied Science’ now that we have completed this process.
We want to complete this process soon so the report can be sent to the dean before going to the curriculum committee.
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